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Please stop passing legislation that removes the rights of the parents. The Oregon 

State Government are not the parents of the children in the school system. The State 

of Oregon's Education Department is organizing to remove all parents' rights, 

indoctrinate children into a gay or Trans lifestyle. As a Christian, Jew, Muslim we 

want our rights and our values accepted and acknowledged. Our faith does not allow 

the practices you are forcing on our children. Stop destroying the innocence of 

children and just educate them on the facts. 

 

The cost of implementing this type of change in education is insurmountable. We are 

already the most overtaxed state in the union, and this is not how we want our money 

spent.  


